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Form Letter A: “Eliminate Pollution Exemption”

Proposed Rulemaking: Triennial Review of Water Quality Standards (#7-577)

| was disappointed to learn that the department has chosen to continue to include the
"pollution exemption" for the Philadelphia section of the Delaware River in your 3-year triennial
review proposal. It's time to eliminate this polluter loophole once and for all. Philadelphians
should be able to have a clean stretch of the Delaware River like all the people living along the
other 300 miles of this waterway.



